
SKA 
Architect + Planner 

Re: 
COA-23-030 
130 Brazilian Avenue 
Palm Beach, FL 33480 

August 15, 2023 

We are pleased to submit the final submittal of the accompanying drawings for 

our project at 130 Brazilian Ave in Palm Beach. We are requesting the following: 

• Section 56-122(e)
We are proposing to rework and relocate an existing (previously approved)
gate.

• The existing gate was submitted for Staff Approval. It was approved on
07/11/2019 and given Staff Approval number L-19-00154.

Sincerely, 

Jacqueline Albarran, Architect P.A. 
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